
 

The RNC in Labrador West are reminding everyone who operates an ATV to do so safely. Parents are 

encouraged to speak with their children who operate an ATV, and stress the importance of safety and as 

well respecting the law. 

  

The RNC advises that ATV’s are prohibited on local roadways/highways, including sidewalks. Driving 

them on the Town’s streets is illegal and could result in charges, issued to both the operator &/or the 

parent/owner, and could result in seizure and impoundment of the ATV. 

  

Follow the RNC on social media:   

Twitter @RNC_PoliceNL  & Facebook at Royal Newfoundland Constabulary 


